
 

 

May 2021 
 

 

RE: FINAL NOTICE DISCONTINUATION OF SAFE DEPOSIT BOXES 

 

Dear Valued Member, 

As a Member of the Jefferson Financial FCU Selma Branch, this is our third and final notification that July 9, 

2021, will be the last day of operations for the branch.  

Due to the closure, Safe Deposit Boxes at this location will be discontinued. Your Safe Deposit Box will 

need to be emptied and surrendered by End of Day, June 25, 2021.  

If your Safe Deposit Box is still active on Monday, June 28, 2021, we will drill the box and inventory the 

contents in the manner prescribed by law. 

Thank You for your prompt attention in this matter! 

Sincerely, 

Operations Department 

Jefferson Financial FCU 


